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13 November 2017
Mr. President,
The Islamic Republic of Iran warmly welcomes the delegation of Pakistan to the 28th session of the UPR Working Group and expresses appreciation for its national report. 

We commend Pakistan for the Public Awareness Campaign on Human Rights Education and Sensitization under Action Plan for Human Rights, and for launching the National Action Plan on Human Rights in February 2016 which will play a central role in setting its strategic direction and key priorities.

We encourage Pakistan to continue its path of further improvement, and promotion and protection of human rights of all its citizens.

In this spirit, we wish to make the following recommendation to Pakistan:

·  Strengthen the functioning of the independent judiciary to enhance transparency and efficiency in judicial proceedings,

· Implement programs for job creation to ensure realization of the right to work,

· Continue to invest in green energy projects for providing clean and modern energy to all its people,

· Prioritize policies and programs on nutrition, vaccination, and health workers to reduce maternal, neonatal, and child mortality and making sufficient budgetary allocations.
In conclusion, we wish Pakistan every success in implementing these recommendations.
 Thank you, Mr. President

